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27th November 2019
Dear Parents / Carers, 

 Visit to Newlands Activity Centre: July 7th – July 10th, 2020
We have now confirmed that 59 children will be attending Newlands this year and we have managed to secure coach and insurance prices and paid your deposits to Newlands Adventure Centre.  I can now confirm that the full price for the Newlands trip will be £443.  This includes return travel, accommodation, meals, all activities and full insurance cover, with Trafford Council, for adventurous breaks away from school.
You will have already paid a £30 deposit via ParentPay to secure a place. You can either continue to make regular payments or you can pay the remaining balance of £413 in a lump sum.  
The final total of £443 needs to be paid, in full, by Friday 1st May 2020
 (This is when we have to send the final payment to Newlands Adventure Centre.)

Just a reminder that if you choose to give up your child’s place at Newlands between now and 1st May, you will lose your £30 deposit payment. After the 1st May, you will lose the full cost of £440.  The only exception to this would be if the place is lost due to medical grounds and we can make a claim against our travel insurance.

We may have some adult spaces available for the trip this year (free of charge).  If your idea of heaven is spending 4 days away with 59 children, please write to Mr Keen by the end of January expressing an interest.  If we have too many adults, we will hold a raffle to choose places.
We will soon receive room allocation details from Newlands.  We can start to get the children into bedroom groups, so they can be with their friends during our stay.  We will manage this in school and try to ensure that, where possible, all friends can stay in rooms together.  
I will start to collect medical / allergy / dietary requirements from you in the New Year.  I’ll also share ‘kit lists’ and contact information prior to the trip.
As always, if you have any questions about the Newlands trip, feel free to contact us at school.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Keen and Mrs Billingsley
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